
File No. 18-0802

HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCILS COMMITTEE REPORT 
relative to the release of a Request for Proposals (RFP) for the Emergency Alert Response 
System (EARS) program funded by the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds.

Recommendations for Council action, SUBJECT TO THE APPROVAL OF THE MAYOR:

1. AUTHORIZE the General Manager, Los Angeles Department of Aging (Aging), or 
designee, to release a RFP for the EARS program detailed in Attachment One of the 
Aging report dated August 16, 2018.

2. AUTHORIZE the General Manager, Aging, or designee, to submit to Council the results of 
the RFP and the funding recommendation for the program, pursuant to the selection of a 
qualified agency or contractor through the RFP process.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Aging reports that the proposed actions will facilitate the selection of a 
contractor for the EARS program. The ensuing contract will be funded with CDBG funds. No 
General Funds are required for these actions.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

On August 28, 2018, the Health, Education, and Neighborhood Councils Committee considered 
an Aging report dated August 16, 2018 relative to the release of an RFP for the EARS 
program. After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended that 
Council approve the recommendations contained in the Aging report as detailed above. This 
matter is now submitted to Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCILS COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
RYU: YES
CEDILLO: YES 
WESSON: ABSENT
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